
Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

“Never let 

your 

ministry 

get in the 

way of 

devotion.” 

-Dr. John Hannah 

San Antonio Area Campuses 

(210) 612-9335  www.dananddeann.com 

July 30, 2015  Dan.Gerard@cru.org 

 Sharpening the Saw 

This summer DeAnn and I were able to participate in the Institute of Biblical studies.  What great preparation 

to better reach this next generation for Jesus!  DeAnn took one class and I was the TA for three classes.  The 

apologetics course gave me so many tools to use.  (I’ll send out an email with some of them.) And then 

working with Dr. John Hannah and hearing him teach on life and ministry as he walked through church 

history was such a blessing for continuing to follow Jesus in ministry.  Dr. Hannah opened the class by 

singing a hymn and said, “Never let your ministry get in the way of devotion.”  That quote is worth 

remembering.  God wants our hearts first—and then our hands.  

 

  

Students on Mission 

TAing the apologetics course for Cru staff. 

Students this summer are growing and going!   

Left:  A group of students including San Antonio 

students on a summer mission outreach in Denver.   

Middle: Two SA girls in NYC on mission for a week.   

Right top:  Two alumni led a couple summer Bible 

studies for students staying in San Antonio.   

Right Bottom:  Destino at Palo Alto College going 

strong in the summer. 


